
Bruce Jenner Says He Hasn’t
Met Kanye West Yet

Kim Kardashian seems to be getting very comfortable with her
new  found  love,  Kanye  West.  But,  why  hasn’t  her
stepfather Bruce Jenner met West yet? Maybe things aren’t
getting serious after all. On The View, Jenner recently said
about West, “Honestly I’ve never met him. I haven’t seen him
at the house.” Regardless Jenner just wants Kardashian to find
love and be happy. A source for UsMagazine.com says that the
couple are “talking marriage.” Will Kardashian be able to jump
into another marriage so quickly after her divorce to Kris
Humphries?

How do you prepare to meet your partner’s family for the first
time?
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Cupid’s Advice:

A new and important step in your relationship is meeting each
other’s family. Family has a lot to do with who a person is
and how they grew up. So how do you prepare for such a step?
Cupid has some advice:

1. Communicate with the family beforehand: You want to have
built some sort of relationship with at least one of the
family members beforehand, to get a feel for how they are.
It’ll relieve some of the stress before you meet them all.

2. Get background info: Ask your partner about their family.
You don’t want to be completely clueless about the entire
family  until  you  meet  them.  Plus,  they’ll  probably  be
impressed  that  you  know  so  much  about  them  already.

3. Invite them over: If you’re the host, you have time to give
a good first impression. The fact that you invited them all
over to begin with is already a good first step.

How would you prepare meeting your partner’s family for the
first time? Share your comments below. 


